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From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] In support of taking back highway 407
Date: December-02-24 12:40:38 PM

 
From: Elias E > 
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:03 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] In support of taking back highway 407

 

 
Hi
 
I am emailing you to declare my support for the initiative to take back highway 407. 
It is ridiculous that we spend tax payers money on tunnels or other highways where in
fact we have a sitting highway that caters to all cities north of Toronto.
I am ok with a toll highway, but must be a reasonable toll. Highway 407 must return to
the public
 
Elias

mailto:Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca
mailto:Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca
mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
bellisaa
CW(1)




